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Hanley Castle High School 
and Sixth Form Centre 

Church End, Hanley Castle 
Worcestershire  WR8 0BL 

Tel: 01684 593241 
Email: office@hanleycastlehs.org.uk 

www.hanleycastle.worcs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Lindsey Cooke 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

SCHOOL LOCKERS 

 

School lockers are available to hire with a limited number available.  Allocation 

operates on a first come first serve basis with priority given to our new year 7 
students.  If you wish to hire a locker for the forthcoming school year then please 

confirm by completing the return slip below. Confirmation must be received by Friday 

10th July 2020 to secure the locker. 

 

A payment request will be sent to you in September 2020 if your son/daughter is 

allocated a locker.  The lockers are £10.00 for the school year with key operated 

padlocks provided. 
   

 

Please make cheques payable to: The Hanley and Upton Educational Trust 
 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please return this slip to Mr A Isaac  

 

 

Pupil Name: ............................................. Tutor Group: …………….. 

                                                              

 

Signed: ............................................... Date: .................................... 

Parent/Carer 

 

Please print name ...................................................................................... 
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